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From: Rachel Howey 

To: greyhoundracing
Subject: End greyhound racing

Dear Director, 
 
It is time to stop greyhound racing, it is cruel and unnecessary, there are plenty of other "sports" for people to 
watch and gamble on if they really feel they need to. "Sports" that involve humans only, humans who get to choose 
whether they want to be involved, whether they want to push through the pain and whether they want to take 
performance enhancing drugs! These dogs have no choice! That is not right and it is not right to bring tens of 
thousands of puppies into the world to lead a short and miserable life.  
 
Please give this matter the appropriate consideration and attention it deserves 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Rachel Howey 

 
 




